From: Kendall Rinders

To: <u>City of Madison Police and Fire Commission; Kendall Rinders</u>

Subject: For Mike Quieto and PFC chairperson **Date:** Monday, July 28, 2025 1:35:02 PM

You don't often get email from kendallrinders@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Mr. Rinders,

Interviews conducted on August 14 will be recorded and released to the public. Public comment will be invited at a special PFC meeting on Monday, August 25 at 5:30pm.

Mike Quieto

Administrative Support Clerk to the PFC

7/28/2025

Thanks Mike for the reply to my weekend email inquiry.

I do not want to just sit and listen to police candidate interviews, as interesting as they might be of the three individuals, however that August 25 hearing does not give me the feeling that the top three candidates will be there.....I am not interested in asking my questions to a table-full of police and fire commissioners...we like the idea of a forum for citizens to ask candidates questions....as how the Madison Metro School District and also MATC had public forums for citizens and taxpayers to ask candidates what they want answers to...and get an in-person feel from the finalists.

The latter we hope you all can arrange and make happen...either at Madison School theatre on West Dayton Street or the Madison Senior Center on West Mifflin Street for an hour or 90 minutes.

Kendall

.